

Our ref: FOI/2021/280

Name: Judy Macdonald

By email to: request-764964-4c1f2d51@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information Team

Legal & Governance University of Liverpool Foundation Building 765 Brownlow Hill Liverpool

L69 7ZX

E foi@liverpool.ac.uk https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/legal/

8 July 2021

Dear Ms Macdonald,

Your request for information received on 13 June 2021 has now been considered. A response to your enquiry is provided below.

Can you please confirm how many places there were for your A100 course, how many applicants you had, how many were invited to interview and how many offers were made, please? I would like this information for 2021 entry, 2020 entry and 2019 entry, please, and split into Home and International fee status, please.

	Home	Home/EU	
Entry year	2021	2020	2019
Total places available	280	309	280
Total applicants	3154	2824	2787
Total interviews	1855	2056	1928
Total offers made	546	923	1060

	International		
Entry year	2021**	2020	2019
Total places available	23	23	23
Total applicants	553	418	369
Total interviews	173	171	98
Total offers made	40	57	32

^{**}For 2021 entry this includes Overseas and EU applicants.

Could you also please state the score required for an interview using your scoring system for 2021 entry for a standard, non-contextual applicant, please?

The cut off score for 2021 standard non contextual applicant it was 524 and for International it was 512.

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request for information, you have a right under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to ask the University to review it; however, you must do so within 40 working days of the date of this response. Your request should include our reference number and explain the reason for requesting a review. Email foi@liverpool.ac.uk or write to the Freedom of Information Reviewer, Legal & Governance, University of Liverpool, Foundation Building, 765 Brownlow Hill, Liverpool L69 7ZX. We will respond to your request for an internal review within 20 working days of receipt.

Following an internal review, if you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Telephone: 0303 123 1113 www.ico.org.uk.

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Kírsty Rothwell

Kirsty Rothwell

Freedom of Information Officer / Data Protection Co-ordinator Legal & Governance